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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
ISLAMABAD -

No. P(2)NOC/Visits/2012

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan presents its

compliments to all diplomatic Missions and UN Agencies/International

- Organisations and has the honour to request the esteemed Missions to refer to this
Ministry’s instructions regarding movement within Pakistan, dated August 17, 2011

The esteemed Missions are requested that in case of travel to any open area
within Azad Jammu and Kashmir, travel plans may be intimated to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs, 7 days prior to the date of travel, for necessary processing and
coordination with the concerned authorities.

The esteemed Missions are further informed that travel to any restricted area
anywhere in Pakistan will continue to be governed by the existing rules of August
17,2012.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan avails itself
of the opportunity to renew to the esteemed Missions, the assurances of its hlghest
considerat:on '

May 3 2012
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